
Flathead Audubon Society Potluck Meeting 
May 8, 2006 

Location:  Flathead County Fairgrounds Kitchen 
 

 
June 16-17 Teachers’ Workshop.  Can receive OPI or graduate credits. 
 
Mike Campbell donated a photo of Broadtail Hummingbird to use for raffle starting in 
September.   
 
Mother’s Day Harlequin Ducks field trip. 
 
Nominees: 
 
Gail Sullivan, Secretary 
Bruce Tannehill, Treasurer 
Mike Fanning, Vice President 
Lewis Young, 3-Year Director term 
Marcy Mahr – 1-Year Director term 
Barbara Grove – 3-Year Director term 
 
Gene Grove moved to accept slate. 
 
Bob Lee seconded.   Motion unanimously carried. 
 
John and Tracy Ashley donated gifts that were presented to the secretary and treasurer by 
FAS for their continued efforts.   
 
Award to Bob Lee 
 
Duct Tape Duck went to volunteer 
 
Jamie Belt from Glacier National Park gave the program on Common Loon surveys and 
Citizen Science. Jamie’s phone is 888-7986.  “Adopt a Lake” and watch loons during the 
season.  July 15 is Loon Day. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Gail Sullivan 
 
Gail Sullivan 
Secretary   
 
 
 


